
Linda Lane Update
June 13, 2023

At their April 3, 2023 regular meeting, the City Council passed a resolution that
initiated the process directing staff to submit an annexation application to start
planning review, public notice, and hold eventual public hearings for the annexation
of the property adjacent to Linda Lane, specifically Tax Lot 18-02-04-00-01511.

The annexation application has been submitted for consideration by the City Council.
However, due to the timing of the application submittal, public notice requirements
and the City Council's summer recess, the annexation process of the property adjacent
to Linda Lane will go before the City Council in early fall of this year.

We will send another update with details on how to attend when the specific City
Council meeting date has been selected.

  
Forward this email to other community

members you know who may like to be

​informed about the publicly owned

property adjacent Linda Lane.

They can use the button below to sign up to

receive email updates automatically.

Sign Up for E-Updates

 
Questions?
Contact:
Jeff Paschall, P.E.                                             
Community Development Division Director
jpaschall@springfield-or.gov
541.726.1674

   

Visit informational
webpage
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